
 

Misc. Concrete (Pleasant Street Concrete 
Curb & Gutter Replacement) 

SEPTEMBER 1, 2023 
The project generally consists of concrete replacements such as curb, gutter, sidewalk, and 
drainage structures alongside roadways throughout the city.   
 
The project will replace the curb and gutter on Pleasant Street, from Gurley Street to Willis 
Street. The project also includes alley widening work at the new City Hall location, from 
Sheldon Street to Willis Street, a drainage correction on Prescott Heights, and a drainage 
correction at the alley access behind the Prescott Unified School District building.  
 
The design for the project was done in-house. Construction work has been completed. 
 
City Contact Information 
 
Project Manager:  Scott Balck 
 
Phone:  (928) 777-1130 
 

 


